
 

 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday 

5:00 p.m.  

Indoor Vigil 

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m. Indoor 

Come Join Us 

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Anne Weaver            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Tony Burgos              (562) 596-6115 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy               (562) 370-0769 

                                                                             msanty@verizon.net 

 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                                                sjknights.net 

Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Sonia Yurak 

Office Manager:                  Julie Gianessi 

 

 

Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt 

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (age3-8th Grade)/CLOW:         Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Marc Leon  

RCIA:                         Deacon Shane & Olga Cuda            olga@stjosephlb.org        
 

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty              (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                     Michelle Reyes       emohcschedule@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti               (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 

Project Achieve                Susie Beeghly         susanbeeghly@yahoo.com 

Precious Life Shelter                Cynthia San Jose            (562) 884-9589 

Boy Scouts                Gene Wohlgezogan        (562) 857-3880 

  Sacristans                Joe & Lily Dang              (562) 493-2198 

                   (Brother/Sister)  

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30p.m. 

By the East Church 

Door parking lot  
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Dear Parish Family: 

 

This weekend we celebrate the Solemnity of the 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary. Just as 

the Blessed Mother participated in the 

resurrection of Christ, Mary points to her Son 

and fills us with hope as we are also invited to 

participate in the resurrection of Christ. Not only 

the resurrection at the end of our lives, but the 

small resurrections, the small risings in our 

everyday ordinary lives. May our lives imitate 

the love of Mary so our lives may also magnify 

the Lord. 

 

Next weekend, you’re invited to participate in 

Food from the Heart, our family food drive to 

support Catholic Charities of Long Beach. You’re 

invited to bring nonperishable food items, 

(please make sure that they are not expired) and 

drop them off in front of the parish hall next 

Saturday or Sunday. You can also drop them off 

this week at the Parish life center. The times for 

drop off and all the information is found in this 

bulletin. 

 

As the Delta variant of the coronavirus continues 

to surge, we are invited to pray.  Let us pray that 

those who can be vaccinated will do so and thus 

protect themselves, their families and the 

community.  Let us pray especially for the safety 

of our children as they return to school during 

the next few weeks. All of St. Joseph’s children 

will return to in-person learning on September 1. 

Once again, we publish the prayer asking our 

Blessed Mother to bring good health to others 

and through her Son, bring an end to this 

pandemic. 

 

Summer Blessings,  

Msgr. Kevin 

Letter From Our Pastor 
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Registration for the 2021-22 Faith Formation Classes is now open. Classes will be offered both online  

an in person.  Registration for new and continuing students for continuing education and/or 

sacrament preparation for : 

 

Early Childhood (Kindergarten) 

Elementary (Grades 1-5) 

Junior High (Grades 6-8)  

 

For more information and to register, please go to the parish website  

(Scan Code to the right with your cell phone camera).  

 

Sunday Elementary Faith Formation Classes (K-5th) 

Parent Information Zoom Session: Sunday, September 12, 2021, at 10:30 am 

Classes Start: Sunday, September 19, 2021, at 10:30 am  

Middle School Faith Formation Classes (6th-8th) 

Parent Information Zoom Session: Tuesday, September 28, 2021, at 7 pm 

Start: Tuesday, October 5, 2021, at 7 pm  

Current and new students need to register. Remember, it is an Archdiocesan requirement to have two 

consecutive years of religious education to receive sacraments. A copy of the Baptismal Certificate and 

1st Holy Communion certificate must accompany all NEW candidates 

registering for St. Joseph Faith Formation for the first time. Former St. 

Joseph School and Faith Formation candidate's certificates will already be 

on file.  

Confirmation meets on selected Sundays from 11 a.m. - 12:30 p.m., 

September through June.  Open to all high school students Grades (9 – 12) 

For more information and to register, please go to the parish website  

(Scan Code to the right with your cell phone camera).  



“The things we pray for Lord, give us the grace 

to labor for.”  St. Thomas More 

Aug 21-22 Food from the Heart: Collecting 

family food for Catholic Charities of Long 

Beach.  Drive-thru donations at the parish hall 

will be received Aug. 21, 1:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

and Aug. 22, 8:00 am to 12:00 pm.  

Donations may also be delivered to the parish 

office during the week. Can you help? Please 

call Tim Clark (562) 431-4385 

Migrant Children Family Unification: visit the 

following site for news about the program and 

ways to offer your support - longbeach.gov/

pages/city-news/lb-humanitarian-family-

reunification-efforts.  Catholic Charities is serv-

ing a leadership role to administer the pro-

gram. Financial support can be provided to 

them directly by mailing to Migrant Children, 

c/o Catholic Charities, 123 E. 14
th
 St., Long 

Beach, CA 90813.  Include “Migrant Children” 

on the memo.  

Skip-a-Meal Donations: Please skip a meal 

weekly, donating that savings in support of our 

mission. One of many examples are 325 sand-

wiches and lunches made weekly for  Catholic 

Charities of Long Beach. Make checks payable 

to St. Joseph Church and Skip-a-Meal on the 

memo. There is also a Faith Direct  

option for online giving.   

Movement For A Better World 

BECOMING CATHOLIC 

 

If you are interested in becoming a Catholic  

Christian or in completing sacraments, you are 

welcome to join the RCIA.  

 

R.C.I.A. 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults is a    

process that uses Scripture study, discussion,       

information on teachings of the Church, and    

creative activities to help participants prepare to 

be baptized in the Catholic Church or to com-

plete their sacraments.  If you would like to 

know more about it, please contact Deacon 

Shane or Olga at: olga@stjosephlb.org. 

 

 

Our next Zoom meeting is 

Tuesday, September 14th at 

7pm. We will discuss:  

Divine Science, Finding  

Reason at the Heart of Faith 

by Michael Dennin  

 

 

 

 

Physicist Michael Dennin explains that science 

and faith do not have to live in conflict and in-

spires you to accept that you can be a person of 

faith and of science. 

 

All are welcome! 

 For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com         

Book Club 
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Prep your children with scripts to stay safe 

Role-playing with your children is a critical step 

in keeping them safe from abuse, peer pressure, 

and other dangerous situations. Prep your 

children with the language they need to say 

“stop,” or “no thanks,” or to express any 

discomfort. Talk through different scenarios with 

them and have them practice how they would 

respond in their own words. Arming children 

with strong, confident responses to 

uncomfortable situations will help them draw on 

those words when they need them. For more 

information, request a copy of the VIRTUS 

article “Ten prevention practices you may not 

have considered,” at lacatholics.org/did-you-

know. 

Safeguard The Children 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join Precious Life Shelter (PLS) for its 

15th Annual Golf Tournament on  

Wednesday, September 22, 2021.  

The tournament takes place at El Dorado Park 

Golf Course in Long Beach, all proceeds  

benefit PLS. Early bird specials end August 30,  

so register today at preciouslifeshelter.org.  

Email maddy@preciouslifeshelter.org with any 

questions or to get involved. 

Meditation Group 

St. Joseph’s Meditation Group now meets as a  

Zoom meeting every Tuesday at 7:00PM.   

No prior experience is necessary and newcomers  

are welcome to experience both the prayerful 

and calming benefits of this ancient  

Christian practice.  

   For more information please contact group 

leader, Frank McKown, at 

frmckown@gmail.com  

or 310-633-1744   
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